April 5, 1988

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Mr. Charles Cain

611 Ryan Plaza Dr., Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

REF: Renewal of Licence Number 35~07466-05
Dear Mr. Cain:

The following is submitted per our recent telephone conversation of
4/4/88 concerning the akove renewal request submitted 2/19/87.

In order to obtain some well-logging sources from ARCO Oil and Gas Co.
we added the two specific sources as numbers 16 and 18 in items 5 and
6 of the application. Specifically we requested allowance for a 100
millicurie Cs-137 source, NEEI Model Cs-V and a 5 curie Am-241 Nuclear
Sources and Service Model AN-HP (Am-Be) neutron source. These sources
are currently in storage at ARCO in Plano Texas and when approved
would be transferred and used as stated in the Note to item 6 of our
application.

It is my understanding from our conversation that this memo serves as
a request for amendment to the above license in order that these
sources may be obtained for R&D us2 while the renewal application is
under review by your office.

Thank you for your consideration for this request and should you have
any questions concerning this matter please contact me at the above
number.

Sincerely,
g Mtsmctonn il s S F
Paul Skierkowski, Ph.D. 7 2o LT S
Radiation Safety Officer e
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